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Comments: I cannot support clear cut logging as a method of stand improvement. Commercial thinning is much

more appropriate in locations where it can be shown that it will not negatively impact stream water quality. Also,

temporary roads need to be just that- temporary. Funds to rehabilitate road beds must be allocated in advance. It

is all too easy to run out of funds to complete the removal and rehab of the roads.


